
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

August 29, 2023 
Wedgeport and District Fire Protection Association 
c/o Chief Steven Jacquard 
90 Black Pond Road, PO Box 40 
Wedgeport, NS 
B0W 3P0 
 
 
Dear Chief Jacquard, 
 
Please be advised that Council has approved your rate as per your rate payer association meeting of 
May 24, 2022, which is an extension of the seven-cent rate per $100 of assessment as set previously.  
 
Please note that Council confirms that this shall be collected over 6 years beginning in June 2023, and 
every year thereafter. We trust this is sufficient to support loan financing for the period in question. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alain D. Muise, CPA, CA 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Cc : Marsha D’Eon, Director of Finance 

 


